Family and community members are invited to attend
Gilgandra Public School for our annual Grandparent’s Day.

We will host an assembly showcasing our students
commencing at 10.30am

Following the assembly, we will welcome you into
classrooms and enjoy a sausage sandwich together.

Book Fair will also be open within the school library.

Students will return to regular classes from 12pm.

We look forward to seeing you!



